
EXAMINATION OF THE ROCHFORD ALLOCATIONS SUBMISSION 
DOCUMENT  

 
INSPECTOR’S POST HEARING QUESTIONS FOR THE COUNCIL  

 
 

 

In the light of evidence given at the hearing session on 10 September 
2013 I have two further questions of the Council.  A response to these 

should be made by Friday 20 September 2013.  
 
 

1. When discussing employment sites the Council commented that 
employment land would also be allocated as part of the London 

Southend Airport Joint Area Action Plan and that the total would 
exceed the 18ha referred to in Policy ED4 of the Core Strategy.  Is 
the Council able to say anything more about the exact quantum of 

additional employment land likely to come forward within the area 
covered by Site NEL4? 

 
2. Bearing that in mind does the Council have any observations to 

make about the implications if either Sites NEL1 or NEL2 were 
found unsound and deleted from the Document? 
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